
 Public Notice from
Dayton's Public Water Provider

This Notice is informational only
> No action as a consumer is required<

On April 9th, 2025 the Town of Dayton was contacted by 
the Lafayette Water Works, Dayton's public water provider, 
stating that on March 31st E. coli was detected in a sample from 
Lafayette's well #14. Immediately upon learning of the result, 
well #14 was shut down and isolated from the system. Within 24 
hours of learning of the deficiency, Lafayette re-tested five 
samples from the well. All five samples were found Absent of 
any deficiencies. A copy of Lafayette's Public Notice as well as 
the results of their five tests can be found by clicking HERE. 
Because of the five resulting tests being found Absent of any 
deficiencies, it is speculated that the original test may have been 
compromised at collection or mishandled by the lab performing 
the testing. As further assurance of the safety of Dayton's 
drinking water, Dayton regularly scheduled test on April 7th, 
2025 (7 days after Lafayette's detection) was performed and its 
results were Absent of any deficiencies. Those results can be 
found by clicking HERE.

You can contact the Lafayette Water Works Superintendent
at 765-807-1700 to address any concerns you may have.

https://clients.municipalimpact.com/documents/586/Public_Notice_Dayton.pdf?1744573901
https://clients.municipalimpact.com/documents/586/Water_Test_040725.pdf?1744576071
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